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Subject: Public Comment Concerning Proposed Amendments to OAR 438-005-0055(1), (2)  

 

 

 At the Board’s May 16, 2024, public meeting, the Members requested that Board staff 

assess the reading level of the proposed amendments to OAR 438-005-0055(1) and (2).  To 

complete this task, Board staff used a tool called the Hemingway Editor that can be found here: 

Hemingway Editor (hemingwayapp.com).  Board staff regularly use this tool to assess the 

reading level of text on the Board’s website.  The Workers’ Compensation Division has also 

used this tool to determine the reading level of its proposed rule amendments.  

 

 The Hemingway Editor tool determined that OAR 438-0050055(1) and (2), including 

the proposed amendments, have a 6th grade reading level.  For comparison, the tool determined 

that the current versions of OAR 438-005-0055(1) and (2), without the proposed amendments, 

have an 11th grade reading level.  Thus, the proposed amendments improve the readability of the 

rule by five grade levels.   

 

   

 

Exhibit 2 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhemingwayapp.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLauren.E.ELDRIDGE%40wcb.oregon.gov%7C698b1ca4148a436be81508dc8b04d35d%7Caa3f6932fa7c47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638538100039142178%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NBV3kfjFrMLYk4fv%2BKs%2B57TCXZlqUCM8Hjhw5ouhSw0%3D&reserved=0

